
GREETINGS FROM YOUR COMMUNITY DIRECTOR - MARIA FIGUEROA  

 With the weather heating up, landscaping has commenced. Their scheduled
date is Tuesday every other week until June when they will be here on a weekly
basis until Autumn. Please be sure to clean up the surrounding areas to your unit
to allow landscapers to mow. Toys, lawn furniture, etc. will need to be placed on
your patio and please be sure to remove all metal items that may hide in the
grass. If you have a pet and a fenced in area and wish to utilize the landscapers
for mowing, please be sure to remove all dog excrement and remove your
temporary fencing and place against your unit walls so grass can be trimmed. 

COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE
MAY 1, 2025

MOTHER’S DAY CRAFTS
Date:  May 9th
Time: 3PM-5PM 
Location:  Westover Community Center  
Be on the lookout for a flyer for more information!

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS

WESTOVER MAY 5K
Date:  May 3rd
Time: 4PM-5:15PM 
Location:  USO Building 1510 on Base
Be on the lookout for a flyer for more information!

SAFETY  TIPS

It's tick season! If you're spending time near trees, whether out and about
or hiking, be sure to check your head, arms, legs, and back for any ticks
that might be hitching a ride. Regular checks can help prevent tick bites
and the potential transmission of tick-borne diseases. Stay safe and
enjoy the outdoors!



COMMUNITY REMINDERS

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Nancy.Goodman@huntcompanies.com

Senior Director of Operations
Nancy Goodman 

Maria.Figueroa@huntcompanies.com

Community Director
Maria Figueroa 

 Office Contact Information
(413) 331-6511

Westover@huntcompanies.com
www.westoverfamilyhousing.com

As the warmer months approach, it's important to ensure your air conditioner is installed
correctly for optimal performance and longevity. Please follow the manufacturer's
instructions carefully during installation. A crucial step is to tilt the unit slightly towards
the outside. This prevents water from accumulating inside the unit, which can cause
damage and inefficiency.

MAITENANCE TIPS

Join us in welcoming Zelibeth Matias Reyes, our new Maintenance Tech 1! Zelibeth brings
a wealth of experience and a strong commitment to keeping our community in top
shape. We're excited to have them on board and look forward to the positive impact
they'll make. Please extend a warm welcome when you see them around!

TEAM MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

“Westover Family Housing is fantastic! The staff is friendly and always ready to help. The
community is clean and safe, making it a great place for families.”

“I love living at Westover Family Housing! The maintenance team is quick to respond to
any issues, and the neighborhood is well-maintained. Highly recommend!”

RESIDENT REVIEWS

SPINGFIELD SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

Date:  May 3rd
Time: 7:30PM-8PM 
Location:  34 Court Street, Springfield, MA 01103  
Experience the Springfield Symphony Orchestra's exceptional
performances! Enjoy concerts featuring talented musicians
and support youth orchestras.

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENT

mailto:Westover@huntcompanies.com
https://www.westoverfamilyhousing.com/

